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            13th January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Moxley will be expecting her second baby later this school year.  I am 
sure you will join me in wishing her and her family huge congratulations.  Due to some pregnancy related 
health difficulties I have taken the decision to start Mrs Moxley’s maternity cover.  Mrs Lorna Hunt, who 
worked in reception up until July 2019, will be joining reception class with immediate effect.  Mrs Hunt will 
teach on a Thursday and Friday.  I am sure you will join me in welcoming her back to the Bunbury team. 
Mrs Moxley will remain in school for 2 days a week, working alongside class teachers in KS2 to support 
teaching and learning. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
N M Badger 
Principal 
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